From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: LLLT
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 8:06:40 AM

From: Christopher Capri [mailto:chriscapril980@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 6:03 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT
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Courts Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

To whom it may concern:

I am a student studying to become a paralegal. I had hope to enter into the LLLT program.
However that program was removed. I request that you please reconsider the return of this
program.

Sincerely,
Chris Capri
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